
 

Dear Parents and Children,  
 

 

Our Children’s Christmas Program is at 11:00am, Sunday December 22.  We would like to give all 

children the opportunity to participate; therefore, it is important to have an indication from you whether 

or not your child is able to join us. Parents, permission slips are required. Please complete and return 

the form below to Kim Kern’s church mailbox (41G), before Saturday, December 7. Child Care 

and Our Shepherd Lutheran School students may return slips to their teachers by December 6. 
 

For children in grades K – 6 who would like a speaking part (for those old enough to read), it is very 

helpful if they practice their parts at home a few times to become familiar with it. Speaking and acting 

parts will be assigned at practice on Saturday, December 7. 
 

All practices are in the Church Sanctuary 
 

Saturday, December 7 9:00–11:30am ................ Grade K-6  
 

Saturday, December 14 9:00–11:30am ................ Grades K - 6th 

 11:15–11:45am ............ Age 3 & 4 and Kindergarten 
 

Saturday, December 21 9:00am–12:00pm ........... Grades K – 6th 

 9:00–9:45am .................. Age 3 & 4 
 

It is very important for your child to attend these practices! 
 

If you have any questions, please call or text me at (248) 420 -6692.  Include your name and number in 

any communication. Your prayers of support, along with your enthusiasm and cooperation will make 

this a successful venture. 
 

Serving Him and His lambs,  
 

Kimberly L. Kern 

Director of Children’s Ministries 

 

 
 

 
Child’s Name   Grade   
 

 Will participate (Check all below that apply)         Will not be participating 

 
If possible my child would like: ____ individual speaking part     ____ acting part     ____ either or both 

 
  Phone #   

Parent’s Signature 

 

Return completed forms to Kim Kern’s church mailbox (41G) before Sunday, December 7.  

We ask that you return the form even if your child will not be participating. Thank you! 

(Grades K-6) 


